
Dear friends and colleagues, 

Yesterday you received a happy ‘save the date’ notice from us with the 
good news that we will be holding a live and virtual Confratute. For those of 
you who are interested in attending the live Confratute, please note that we 
will be hosting you in the middle of campus this year starting on Sunday 
evening (July 9th) and ending on Thursday (July 13th) after lunch. South 
Campus is closed for construction and so, our keynotes and classes will be 
located in the Student Union and two or three centralized classroom 
buildings. All participants who choose the residential option will be housed 
in Charter Oak Apartments, in single bedrooms with shared bathrooms. 
Charter Oak apartments are about a 15-minute walk from the center of 
campus and we will be providing shuttle buses. Please note that 
attendance at the live Confratute will be capped at 400, so if you want to 
join us in person, please register early. Registration will open at the end of 
March and we will notify you the day it opens. 

For those of you interested in the virtual conference, we will have a 
separate program with some of the same strands offered live but also, new 
and exciting keynotes that are only offered virtually. So, stay tuned for our 
live and virtual schedule and speaker announcements, which will be 
released in the next couple of weeks and we hope to see you at Confratute 
in July!! 

Sally, Joe, and Del 


